
 

MEMO 

 

 

TO: Mayor and Council 

FROM: Ken Cassel, City Manager 

DATE: November 3, 2020 

RE: Stormwater Reviews 

________________________________________________________________ 

This issue has risen to the Council’s level for action as whether the City Engineer can accept a 

certification from the Seminole Improvement Engineer regarding availability of and compliance 

with all applicable stormwater requirements for development within the coterminous boundaries 

of the City and Seminole Improvement District. 

Provided as backup for this item are the e-mail statements from the City Engineer and the SID 

Engineer.  The City Engineer states they can accept the certification from the SID Engineer 

providing the agreed upon review parameters are met in the certification from the SID Engineer. 

The Engineers are waiting on the final direction.   

The Issue that remains is the different interpretations of the City Charter and interlocal 

agreement between the City Attorney and the SID Attorney as to whether the City Engineer can 

accept such a certification.   

 

 


